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Newsletter 11, Term 4 

13 December 2023 
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Final Newsletter for 2023 
 

And here we are again, wondering where the year went. We have had a very busy 

last week; Borderville, BBQ/Awards evening, Step Up day, and two excursions. We 

will be sending home some very tired children on Friday.   

I hope all our families have a peaceful, joyful, and restorative Christmas and New 

Year. We look forward to seeing you refreshed in 2024.  

 
Some Photos from our Awards Ceremony: 

                           
 

            
 

               
 

                          
 

                                   

Upcoming Events. 

1. Friday 15th Dec – Last day of scheduled classes for students – 3:10 finish 

2. Wednesday 20th Dec – Last day of school, Pupil Free Day 
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  Friday, 15th December - Party Day and Water Play (casual clothes day – no exposed shoulders or midriffs) 

  

Friday, 15th December, will be a Party Day and Water Play. For the water play in the morning, students are 

welcome to bring their super soakers to school for a splash-tastic time! Please ensure your child comes prepared 

with clothes suitable for getting wet in, along with a towel. We would like each student to bring a food item or 

drink to share for a party lunch. This could be a homemade treat, a fruit platter, or a drink. Please remember to 

label any dishes containing allergens. 

  

 

 

A Few Important Reminders: 

• For Water Play, pack an extra set of dry clothes for your child. 

• Label any food items for sharing at the party if they contain allergens.  

• SUNSCREEN SUNSCREEN SUNSCREEN 

• Payments for all events should be made via the school portal. 

 

 

 

Farewell Year 9’s: 

 

 

Dates for 2024: 

 

• 30 January 2024 – first day of school for students 

• 9 February 2024 – school photos  

• 20 February 2024 – WMYC swim carnival – Year 6 to 9 FFFCS students participate 

• 21 February 2024 till 23 February 2024 – FFFCS Canberra Camp 

• 27 March 2024 – WMYC and FFFCS Athletics Carnival 

 

 

 

 
Melanie McClure | School Co-ordinator 

Flying Fruit Fly Circus School 
mmcclure@wmyc.vic.edu.au 
Ph: 02 6057 9180 

Mob: 0407 277 768 

Hedgerow Court, Wodonga, Vic, 3690 

 

 

 

Thank you to all our Year 9’s for coming to our Awards Ceremony so we 

could have one last goodbye with them. Lucie and Finn were awesome in 

their roles of presenters. 
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FROM THE CIRCUS  
 

 
 

CHANGES! 

 
Congratulations to our incredible Changes cast on their 
amazing performances seen by over 2500 people at 
Junction Square on the weekend. The team tackled heat 
and rain like true professionals and the result was a truly 
fantastic three shows. 
 
A huge thank you to all our wonderful volunteers as well 
as our community that came out to support our 2023 
cohort. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The celebration will continue this week with three incredibly talented independent companies. There are still 
tickets available so don't miss out! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

END OF YEAR REMINDERS 
Please remember to clear out your locker and take all items home with you. Lockers will be reallocated at the 
start of next year and any items left inside will be removed. 
 
Please also check the lost property box and take any item that belongs to you. Lost property will be cleaned out 
and donated at the end of the year. 
 

SEE YOU NEXT YEAR! 


